SPU : Kaplan Singapore and Northumbria
University from UK Visit Sripatum University
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On 19 August 2015, Senior Vice President Rhys Johnson and the delegation of Kaplan Singapore
along with a representative of Northumbria University from UK - Ms. Jacqueline Holland, paid a visit
to Sripatum University to meet with Assistant to the President for International Affairs - Ajarn
Chinda Tejavanija Chang, Dean of School of Liberal Arts - Dr. Monticha Khruasuwan, and Faculty
members of the School of Accountancy and International College. This was the second visit of the
delegation of Kaplan Singapore to Sripatum University after the first visit led by President Leon
Choong in April. After the campus tour, the meeting was arranged at room 12A03 for further
discussion on collaborative activities. The meeting went well with fruitful and constructive
exchanges, especially in the areas of English Camp for students, and dual-degree programs which
could possibly be started with the subject areas of International Logistics & Supply Chain
Management and Accounting.
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